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Dear Friends and Family,                                

Praise God for all he is doing through 

JCM. In the past few weeks I’ve had the 

privilege of ministering in churches 

around Victoria, and in New Zealand.        

It has such been a blessing to see the Lord save, heal and also 

prophetically impact many lives. Several testimonies have been 

received from people who were physically healed, as well as 

many who received freedom from various issues.                                             

We are grateful for several new key ministerial relationships 

that are being formed. These are exciting and challenging times.                            

Over the next few weeks I will be travelling to England, Africa 

and New Zealand, as well as ministering around Melbourne. We 

continue to believe for individuals and churches to be impacted 

by the power of the Holy Spirit as we seek to glorify God and 

advance His Kingdom. 

Ministry News 
 May 8th -  Drouin Christian            

Fellowship, Drouin, VIC 

 May 12th to 20th – England 

 May 29th-Joy of Life, Craigieburn. VIC 

 May 31st to June 8th – Malawi 

 June 8th to 10th - South Africa 

 June 12th - New Life Church,        

Dandenong, VIC. 

 June 19th -  Life Solution Christian 

Church, Vermont, VIC 

 June 22nd to 28th - New Zealand. 

Itinerary 

News Update     

Malawi 
At the end of May, and into early June, John is visiting Malawi.  He 

will be spending  most of the time with pastors and leaders from 

Leaders Network International and speaking at some conferences. 

He will be meeting with all the workers and children we are able to 

support at Far and Wide Children’s Home. On the return trip he 

will also spend two days with leaders in South Africa. 
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A JCM team will be travelling to Kenya, East Africa early next 

year. We will be ministering with churches and Leaders, as 

well as holding a Conference for leaders who are members of 

our Leaders Network International family. Time will be spent 

visiting several beneficiaries of our Microfinance programme. 

During our visit to Kenya we are also planning to complete some practical projects at Siritanyi Children’s 

Home along with working on some other church projects, including the new Community Centre pictured 

on Page 1. If you are interested in joining the team, or wish to support the team in a practical way, please 

contact Rachel Habgood at Rachel@johncairns.org 

John Cairns Ministries 

PO Box 1344, Narre Warren,  

VIC, 3805, Australia 

Webpage: www.johncairns.org 

Email: admin@johncairns.org 

Facebook: John Cairns Ministries 

Twitter: @john_cairns 

John Cairns Ministries 

General Account details: 

Westpac Bank, Berwick, VIC, 3806 

Branch: Berwick 

Account Name: John Cairns Ministries 

Branch/ BSB Number: 033-609 

Account Number: 408584 

USB Resources 
 

 

Contact Us Bank Details 

All of our Resources are now  available on USB.  To order, 

simply go to the Resources page on our Website: 

www.johncairns.org  

Kenya Missions Trip, February 2017 


